
                               
                                                                                                                               

RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 8th April 2024 

THIS HALF TERM’S ENQUIRY QUESTION-How are places different?   

This week the children will be drawing and writing about their Easter holiday, 

applying their oral sentence, phonics and tricky word knowledge. They will also 

be brainstorming their new enquiry question: ’How are places different?’ The 

children will be starting their learning about ‘Our Locality’, knowing that their 

school is in the village of Tankersley, whilst collecting new vocabulary and 

displaying words on Victor’s Vocabulary Board. In maths, the children will be 

building teen numbers and learning about place value in relation to numerals 11-

20. As usual, there will be lots of child-initiated learning in and outdoors. 

 

PARENT/CARER DROP IN SESSION AT 3.30pm in Reception classroom 

-Friday 12th April 2024 

 

 

HOME ICT QUESTIONNAIRES 

Please fill in the Home ICT questionnaires and hand these to Mrs Morgan or 

myself. Thank you for your support.  

 

ZOOLAB PERMISSION SLIPS 

Please pay online and send back any Zoolab permission slips, handing them to 

Mrs Morgan or myself. Thank you. 

 

TROPICAL BUTTERFLY HOUSE TRIP 

Please pay online and return the permission slip to Mrs Morgan or myself. Many 

thanks.         

                                             

**Remember to take a look at the ‘Shining Stars’ Reception class blog on 

the school website*  

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to come to speak with myself or any member of the EYFS 

team.   
Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher and EYFS Co-ordinator). 


